Debra Thompson

From: CYNTHIA ANN FRY <cacfry@comcast.net>
Sent: Monday, September 21, 2020 4:01 PM

To: Assembly

Subject: support

The emergency ordinance is critical for our communities well being. We are support of continuing the
minimal precautions i.e. masks, social distancing and testing to maintain safety.

Thank you for working diligently for all of us



